
Eligible repairs on the following areas with 
chipping, peeling paint may include: 

•	 Window and door replacement
•	 Siding, soffit, and fascia enclosure
•	 Porch component repair or replacement
•	 Auxiliary items necessary for lead mitigation

All repairs are FREE for eligible households!

To see if you qualify, scan the QR code or visit  
https://forms.gle/SiC37edqdMrjfxsFA to fill out a pre-application.

For more information, call 937-296-3308.

Who is Eligible:
•	 Homeowners with low to moderate income
•	 Households with homes built before 1978

Applications will be prioritized based on:
•	 Households with children under 6 years old
•	 Low-to-moderate income households, particularly those 

experiencing housing insecurity
•	 Households earning less than 80% of the Area Median 

Income (AMI)

You may be eligible for FREE home repairs 
to address lead-based paint issues!

If your household income under $80,000 for 
a family of 2 or $100,000 for a family of 4, this 

program offers a no-cost assessment and 
repairs to keep your home safe.

The Lead Safe Ohio Program provides lead 
prevention and mitigation for single-family 

homes constructed before 1978, ensuring your 
home is safe from potential lead hazards.

This is a grant 
program, and no 

lien will be placed 
on your property. All 
services and repairs 

are 100% free!

Lead Safe Ohio Grant Program

Take Action Today!

Do you own a home 
built before 1978?


